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Revised Form 7004 application for automatic extension  
The IRS has finalized the form that corporations, partnerships, estates, and a variety 
of other business entities use to apply for an automatic extension of time to file income 
tax returns and other information returns.  
 
The updated Form 7004, Application for Automatic Extension of Time to File Certain 
Business Income Tax, Information, and Other Returns, (Rev. December 2016), 
incorporates many of the changes that were made to filing due dates and extension 
periods provided by the Surface Transportation and Veterans Health Care Choice 
Improvement Act of 2015 (often referred to as the “Highway Bill”). 
 
Read the new version of Form 7004 [PDF 81 KB]  
 
KPMG observation  
 
According to informal communications from the IRS, instructions to the revised Form 
7004 are expected to be released before the end of January 2017. 
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for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is 
not intended to be applied to any specific reader’s particular set of facts. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely 
information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be 
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Direct comments, including requests for subscriptions, to Washington National Tax. For more information, contact KPMG’s 
Federal Tax Legislative and Regulatory Services Group at + 1 202.533.4366, 1801 K Street NW, Washington, DC 20006-1301.  
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